3/2/01

memo: PHONE CONVERSATION WITH JEFF NELSON
PRODUCTION RICKS EXPLORATION CO.

WHEN I INQUIRED DURING OUR PHONE CONVERSATION

AS TO THE REPAIR STATUS OF THE GREENWOOD PRE-

GRAYBURG UT #1 AFTER FAILING PACKER LEAKAGE

TEST .

MR. NELSON INFORMED ME THE WELL HAD BEEN
REPAIR .

IN INSTRUCTED MR. NELSON TO SEND O.C.D. A C-103
ON REPAIR ACTIONS .

I ALSO INFORMED MR. NELSON A P.L.T. WAS REQUIRED
BEFORE WELL WAS APPROVED FOR PRODUCTION.

MIKE S.



